
THE SACRED HEART LANGUAGE COLLEGE 
Blessed Holy Family Catholic Academy Trust 

 

 
 

186 High Street, Wealdstone, Harrow, Middlesex, HA3 7AY 
Telephone: 020 8863 9922 

 
 

MIDDAY SUPERVISORS (SMSAs) 

Required as soon as possible 

12:30 – 1:40 (1 hour & 10 minutes) each day, term time only 
Salary:  £3,517 per annum (Grade G2, point 8) 

 

The Sacred Heart Language College is a highly successful, oversubscribed learning community for girls 

aged 11 – 16 with a strong tradition of academic success and active learning at its core.  Our students 

achieve their best and are enabled to progress to further education. We were judged as outstanding by 

the Diocese of Westminster in 2019 and by OFSTED in 2014.  We strive to continue to provide the best 

education for all our students.   

 

We currently have vacancies for Midday Supervisors to supervise and support pupils during the lunch 

break each day.  Applicants must display a positive attitude towards all pupils and have an 

understanding of young people.     
 

Please visit our websites for application forms and further details for this post: 

www.tshlc.harrow.sch.uk / www.blessedholyfamily.co.uk 

 
Completed applications should be emailed to Mrs Lewis, P.A. to the Executive Headteacher:  

llewis@tshlc.harrow.sch.uk   
 

Alternatively, please print and send your completed application to the school office for the 
attention of Mrs Lewis (address as above). 

 
The Sacred Heart Language College and Blessed Holy Family Catholic Academy trust are committed 

to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We expect all staff to share 

this commitment. The school intends to carry out an online search on shortlisted candidates as part of 

its due diligence. All staff appointments are subject to satisfactory references and enhanced 

Disclosure and Barring Service checks. Any concerns which arise maybe discussed at, or prior to the 

interview stage. We are an equal opportunities employer. 

 

http://www.tshlc.harrow.sch.uk/
mailto:llewis@tshlc.harrow.sch.uk

